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Comments: Hello,

 

I have been riding McCall for 18 years and I have yet to see enough backcountry skiing or snowshoers in the

area. I believe closing these areas is not necessary. Areas have been closing down each year and it's unfair.

They have taken too much ground that they can even handle. Please keep these areas open. 


